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Delay notice

Dear Sir/Ma’ am,

We wish to inform you that smoke was observed from one container
on board HE YUAN 1 V.2217W

whilst on her way from Shanghai to HongKong on 27-Aug-2022.
Emergency response procedures were immediately activated by
the crew, including engaging severa

| fug boats on site.

The situation is under control but vessel still can not depart, your
shipment on board this vessel will

unfortunately be delayed.

Please be assured that we will continue to keep you apprised of the
situation.

Best regards,

ASEAN SEAS LINE CO.,LIMITED

Best regards,
ASEAN SEAS LINE CO.,LIMITED

2022/8/31



